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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today received a phone 
call from His Excellency Dr Masoud Pezeshkian, President of the Islamic Republic of 
Iran, during which they exchanged greetings on the occasion of Eid Al-Fitr. 
 
His Highness and His Excellency prayed for the occasion to bring health and happiness 
to all, and continued prosperity and blessings to both countries and their peoples. 
 
Both sides also extended their warmest wishes to Muslim communities and the wider 
world for lasting peace and prosperity. 
 
His Highness thanked His Excellency the Iranian President for his kind greetings and for 
his best wishes conveyed to the UAE and its people. 
 
The call also touched on the cooperative relations between the UAE and the Islamic 
Republic of Iran, and ways to further strengthen collaboration in support of both 
nations’ aspirations for progress and development. 
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